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News:  

Pupils in Year 6 have been writing wonderful 

poems about a storm. Mrs H Makins 

 

 
The Storm 
A killer beast 
He’s a perplexing nightmare 
Vicious and fierce 
A rampaging horror 
Clouding and clawing. 

 
The Sky 
Ashen and pale 
Black as coal 
With daggers of fury 
His vicious wrath strikes fear in our eyes 
With twisters and tsunamis at his 
command. 
 
The Sea 
Bubbling and monstrous 
A menacing rage 
Whirlpools roar and waves howl 
Wrecking a boat to splinters in seconds 
A petrifying wail of the sea. 
 
By Danella, Year 6 

 
 
 

This week, Year 6 have been learning about 

how water and nutrients are transported 

around our bodies. We used skittles to 

demonstrate how, when skittles are put into 

water, the colour diffuses out, mimicking how 

the nutrients make their way into our 

bloodstream. Mrs H Makins 

 

'Year 3 had lots of fun exploring reflection 

in Science this week. The children decoded 

secret mirror messages and braved the 

mirror reflection maze.' Miss E Boddice 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

  

Awards: 

 Pupil of the Week Book Worm Behaviour Champion  

Nursery    

Reception Hallie William Hallie 

Year 1 Dottie Francias Livia 

Year 2 Flo Freddie Elsie 

Year 3 Ben Jeron Thomas 

Year 4 Harry C Amelia Albie 

Year 5 Karlee Fatme Matilda 

Year 6 Amber  Jess Delna 

 

Attendance:   
 

We have had a strong start this term with attendance, thank you.  Attendance this week is 95.4%              

 

A reminder that if your child is well enough to attend school, please send them as it is vital they 

attend school as regularly as possible. If your child has been off school with a sickness bug, they need 

to be 48 hours clear before they return.  Absences must be reported daily either via message 

through the MCAS app, emailing gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk or calling the school on 01885 

483237. 
 

As per the letter sent out recently there has been a change to the national guidance regarding term 

time holidays.  We are unable to authorise any term time holidays now unless there are exceptional 

circumstances.  This is a decision taken by Herefordshire Council and is beyond our control.  Thank you 

for your understanding. 
 

Highest Class attendance this week goes to:      YEAR 5 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 

Thursday 

Please come to school dressed in your Forest School clothes, with your outdoor 

boots/wellies in a carrier bag. 

Starting on Thursday 12th September for 6 weeks. 

 

Elsa (Y1)  Ella (R) 
Alfie (N)  Nataliia (Y1) 

 
 

 
 

mailto:gunwin@st-peters.hereford.sch.uk


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Breakfast Club and After School Provision 
 

NEW PRICING STRUCTURE - ALL SESSIONS MUST BE PRE-BOOKED 
Breakfast Club (7:45 AM - 8:30 AM): £3.50 per session per child 

After-School Club (3:15 PM - 4:30pm PM): £5.00 per session additional hour to be 

charged at £2.00 per child 

 

Dates for your diary 
October  

2nd Open Morning 9.00am – 10.30am 

3rd 
Annual General Meeting for the PTA (Parents Teachers Association) at  
St Peter’s at 5.00pm – ALL WELCOME  

4th 
School Photographer – individual and sibling photos – 9.00am-11.30am 
8.00am-8.45am – photo session for siblings not at St Peter’s 

7th-11th Swimming – year 4  
14th-18th Swimming – year 4 

18th Harvest Service in St. Peter’s Church 1.45pm – 2.30pm - letter to follow 
21st-25th Swimming – year 6  

22nd Vision Screening Test – Reception – letter to follow 

November  

4th - 8th Swimming – year 6  

12th-13th  Parents’ Evening  

14th Flu Vaccinations  

15th Children in Need  

December  

10th KS1 Nativity Performances 2pm and 6pm 

12th Christmas Jumper Day 

16th St Michael’s Hospice Reindeer Run 

20th Christmas Carol Service in St. Peter’s Church 1.45pm-2.30pm 
 

 
REMINDER 
We have several children and staff who have allergies to nuts, please can we stress 
how important it is not to include items containing nuts in your child’s lunch box.   
 
Thank you for your co-operation 
 
 
School Photographs 

Carmel Jane Photography will be visiting our school on Friday 4th October 2024 

to take individual and sibling photos of our nursery and school children. 

NEW FOR 2024 Sibling photograph to include older and younger children 

Sibling photo to include older or younger children NOT at St Peter’s, the photographer 

will be available between 8.00am and 8.45am on Friday 4th October. Please arrive on 

time and make your way to the school hall.                      



 
 

 


